
A note from Pastor Owen Scott… 

It’s always exciting to tell people what God 

is doing today.  You may not be aware of 

this, but God is pouring out His Holy Spirit 

upon people all over the world.  What is 

happening is just like what happened in the 

Upper Room on the Day of Pentecost.  You 

can read about it in Acts 2:1-4.  The Baptism 

in the Holy Spirit is empowering people to 

do things in God’s Name.  The power of the 

Holy Spirit is being poured out today upon 

anyone who wants it.  Whenever a soul is 

open to God, He will enter it.  Anyone 

seeking the presence of God will find it!  In 

simple faith begin to pray and surrender 

yourself to Him.  Jesus is the Baptizer.  He 

will baptize you with this power if you ask 

Him.  All over the world ordinary people are 

laying hands on one another to receive 

God’s gift of the Holy Spirit.  As we begin our 

30-DAY CHURCH CHALLENGE, we anticipate 

people being filled with God’s love, joy and 

power.  Together let’s expect great things 

from God!  
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Sunday at Valley Church… 
 
Services at 9:00 & 11:00 am 
Pastor Owen Scott will be speaking this morning.  There is a supervised 
Mini-Kids Centre for children under 3 years in the 11 am service.  (The 
Mini-Kids Centre is unsupervised during the 9 am service – Parents are 
asked to stay with their children.)  Nursery facilities available to 
mothers with babies.  
 

Join us for a coffee & cookies on the patio!  
Join us for coffee on the patio after the service today…a great 
chance to meet a new friend. 

 
THE THIRTY DAY CHURCH CHALLENGE starts TODAY 
at Valley Church! . Books can be purchased for $10 on 
the patio or in the foyer after the services today. Please 
fill in the enclosed Growth Group form to indicate which 
group you would like to attend and drop it off in one of 
the Connection Boxes or at the Info Table in the foyer.  
 
Children’s Christmas Musicale Weekly Practices start TODAY! 
Weekly Weekly practices will be on Sunday afternoons from 2:30-4pm.  
If you are in kindergarten & older and would like to be involved, talk to 
Kristina of Mel.  
 
Rosario Strings will be doing a concert at Valley Church TONIGHT at 7 
pm.  Tickets are available at the Info Table for $10.   
  

This week at Valley Church… 
 
ESL (English as a Second Language) 
7 pm on Monday evenings.  For info call Kay (604)986-2932 or 
Elaine (604)986-4288.  
 
SOUL TREK (for youth) 
7 pm on Tuesday evenings .  Contact Tim Shaw at (604) 980-0307 
for further info. 
 
Intercessory Prayer Group 
Tuesday mornings at 9:30 am in the nursery -  If you are a part of the 
Valley Church family, you are invited to join this group to pray each 
week. If you have a prayer request, please fill in the enclosed prayer 
card. The group also appreciates hearing about your answers to 
prayer!  

Mom’s  Morning Out - Thursday mornings from 9:00 to 11:00 am. If your 

Thursday mornings are free and you would like to connect with other 

women, feel free to join us!  Childcare is provided. For info, contact Kristina 

at kristina_kurtz@hotmail.com  

Celebrate Recovery will be re-launching Open Meetings on October 18th at 

6 pm.  Phone Karl or Louisa at 604 984-0719 for details 

Grief Share – Saturday mornings at 10 a.m.  Registration Fee - $21.00.   This 

week’s video on Saturday, Oct. 13th is entitled “WHY?”. Contact Lillian Gorrie 

at lgorrie@shaw.ca  

New date for the Family Corn Maze – Saturday, October 
20th Sign-up sheets can be found in the foyer.  Cost - $8 per 
person.  Meet at the church at 3 pm. 

 

What’s happening at Valley Church? 
 

Send in your photos!  Please share some of your special moments 

with us by emailing us your favorite family photos to use in the 

bulletin and on our website. 

Check out Valley Church on our website, Facebook  
or Twitter!  Keep up to date with what’s happening by 
following us on Twitter @ValleyChurchNS, visiting us 
on Facebook or checking our website at 
www.valleychurch.ca     

 
Library Book and Bible Sale – Additional books and Bibles have 
arrived and are being offered at cost during the fall season.  Special 
orders have also arrived.  Please visit us in the library or contact 
Carol Ann Collins at 778.338.4353. 
 
Beth Moore Conference Broadcast – Saturday, October 20th (9:30 

am – 4:30 pm) at Northside Foursquare Church in Coquitlam.  

Contact Mel for information.  We need 10 people to get the group 

rate of $25 per person. 

Band of Brothers Bootcamp – November 9-12 at Rockridge 

Canyon Camp in Princeton.  Contact Marcel at 

marcel@valleychurch.ca or Ben Nyland at bnyland@rampworth.com 

or www.BandofBrothers.ca for more information 
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